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Mr. Clair H. Fancy, P.E., Chief
Bureau of Air Regulation

Department of Envirormmental Regulation
Twin Towers Office Building

2600 Blair Stone Road

Tallahassee, Florida 32399-2400

Re: Sanford Unit #4 PSD Pemit Application
Dear Mr. Fancy:

My staff has reviewed the May 22, 1990 sutmittal by Hopping Boyd

Green and Sams on behalf of Florida Power and Light (FPL) to operate,
construct, and modify a fossil fuel steam generator at the FPL Sanford
facility. The only cament we have at this time is that the air quality
analysis procedure does not include a discussion of "Good Engineering
Practice Stack Height" (GEP). A discussion of GEP should be added to the
analysis.

If you have any questions, please call Lewis Nagler of my staff at (404)
347-2864. :

Source Evaluation Unit
Air Enforcement Branch
Air, Pesticides and Toxics
Management Division
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